
VFW CONTINUING EDUCATION SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 

 

This is a reminder that the Continuation Education Scholarship deadline is 

February 15, 2022. 

This is a scholarship opportunity for VFW Auxiliary members, their spouses 

and their children, who wish to further their education by pursuing a college 

degree or career direction at a vocational/technical school. 

Annually, four $1,000 scholarships are awarded in each of the VFW Auxiliary 

Conferences.  This scholarship is paid directly to the American college or 

vocational/technical school of the awardee’s choice. 

Requirements are as follows: 

• Applicant must be at least 18 years of age or older. 

• Application must be one of the following: 

• Current VFW Auxiliary Member* 

• Spouse of current VFW Auxiliary Member* 

• Son/Daughter of current VFW Auxiliary Member* 

*Qualifying member must have been a member of the VFW Auxiliary for one 

(1) year by the application submission deadline. 

To download an application, go to www.vfwauxiliary.org/scholarships and 

click on Continuing Education or you may contact me direct, and I will 

provide you with the required application form. 

Unlike the other scholarship programs the VFW and VFW Auxiliary sponsor, 

this application, which must be received by the deadline date of February 

15, 2022, must be mailed direct to: 

VFW Auxiliary National Headquarters 
Attn: Administrator of Programs 

406 W. 34th St., 10th Floor 
Kansas City, MO  64111 

or 

Email to: info@vfwauxiliary.org with the following subject line:  

Continuing Education Scholarship Application. 

 

Connie J. Mitchell 
Scholarship Chairman 

VFW Auxiliary Post 392 

http://www.vfwauxiliary.org/scholarships
mailto:info@vfwauxiliary.org

